
COMMUNITY INVOLVEMENT 

The Brownwood branch
participated in a bowl painting
fundraiser for the Good Samaritan
Empty Bowl Project!
 



The Big Spring branch donated
the Western Wednesday to
Lame Lusk Sanchez Texas
State Veterans Home.¬
 
They purchased a grill and
delivered it to them!

Anna volunteered at the annual
World's Largest BBQ hosted by
the Military Affairs Committee
(MAC), which she's on. This was
the 54th year the MAC has
shown Abilene's appreciation for
the sacrifices those in military
uniforms and their families make
everyday. More than 200
volunteers serve free BBQ lunch
or dinner to anywehre from
3,000-4,000 people.



The Abilene branch did their quarterly cleanup for Keep Abilene Beautiful.
They picked up 8 bags of trash. Those who participated were Esther, Mary,

Jared, Annette, Liz & Anna (taking picture).

Jared Bailey volunteered for the Taste of Abilene. With the money
raised, they give it back to many of the local non profits in Abilene that

are in need of financial support. 



Connie Westfall - far right -
of Brownwood branch
attended the ribbon cutting
for DaVita Brownwood. 

Jill Goodwin and Connie
Westfall attended the ribbon
cutting of Brownwood's
customer, Cutting of Harvest
Family Life Ministires. 



Lubbock hosted Leadership Lubbock during
their Lubbock Day. Our very own John
Weddige is a participant, Chris Coke is a
leader and our customer Lindley Herring is
the Chairman of the Leadership Lubbock
Committe. 

Lubbock volunteered at the Lubbock Chamber's Uncorked event. 



What a GREAT year Texas Tech Basketball had this year! 
#GUNSUP #REDRAIDERS


